
 

Notice to Mariners. 

No 3 of 2024 

Bangor Harbour – Sea Bangor  

 

Eisenhower Pier 

to facilitate the Sea Bangor event, Mariners are advised that berthing alongside the Eisenhower Pier 

will not be permitted on Friday 31st May, Saturday 1st June, & Sunday 2nd June 2024 

Please observe the Red Traffic Lights at the end of the Commercial Pier and Eisenhower Pier.   

Please keep a listening watch on VHF Channel 11 

Bangor Harbour Slipway 

To facilitate the Sea Bangor event, Mariners are advised the Bangor Harbour slipway will be closed on 

Saturday 1st June & Sunday 2nd June 2024 

Bangor Harbour - On water activity 

A rowing race, stand up paddle boarding, and e-foiling demonstrations will take place in Bangor 

Harbour during the Sea Bangor Festival weekend. 

 

 



 
Bangor Harbour Closures  

To facilitate the rowing races and e-foiling demonstrations Bangor Harbour will close for short 

periods during Saturday and Sunday.  Please observe the red traffic lights on the Eisenhower Pier & 

Commercial Pier and keep a listening watch on VHF channel 11 

     

Saturday 1st June 2024  

• Closure 1215 hrs to 1230 hrs – Rowing Competition – 1st Race  

• Closure 1315 hrs to 1330 hrs – Rowing Competition - 2nd Race 

• Closure 1415 hrs to 1430 hrs – Rowing Competition - Final  

• Closure 1445 hrs to 1505 hrs – E-Foil display 

• Closure 1710 hrs to 1730 hrs – E Foil display  

Sunday 2nd June 2024 

• Closure 1315 hrs to 1330 hrs – Rowing Competition – 1st Race  

• Closure 1415 hrs to 1430 hrs – Rowing Competition - 2nd Race 

• Closure 1445 hrs to 1505 hrs – E-Foil display 

• Closure 1515 hrs to 1530 hrs – Rowing Competition - Final  

• Closure 1710 hrs to 1730 hrs – E Foil display  

Stand Up Paddle Boarding. 

Stand Up Paddle Boarding will be hosted by Strangford Lough Activity Centre in compliance with the 

Bangor Harbour Code of Practice for manpowered boats. 

The Harbour will remain open during the Paddle Boarding activity – please be extra vigilant when 

transiting the Harbour entrance. 



 
Stand Up Paddle Boarding, activity area and E-Foil demonstration area  – yellow hatched zone. 

     

In closing, we would like to extend our gratitude in advance for your cooperation and offer our 

sincere apologies to anyone who may experience inconvenience during the temporary closure of the 

Harbour. 

Kevin Baird  

Harbour Master (Bangor)       Issued Wednesday 29th May 2024  


